
Gary Stevens 
 

I have hunted and photographed our wild sheep in Alaska for over forty years and I support required
Movi testing of all domestic sheep and goats currently in Alaska. Also, all domestic sheep and goats
should be tested prior to importation into Alaska. These tests should be performed by laboratories
that are accredited by the American Association of Veterinary Laboratory Diagnosticians. In
addition to this required testing, I support Movi being added to the Reportable Diseases List and
requiring "same day reporting". Thank you for the opportunity to participate.


